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Westleton Parish Council has received a very generous grant of £700 from the 
Community and Conservation Fund of Suffolk & Essex Coast & Heaths National 
Landscape. 
 
This grant will meet most of cost of hiring contractors to clear a cliff on Westleton 
Common. In the recent past this cliff has hosted nesting sand martins but has 
become overgrown with gorse and other vegetation. We hope this clearance will 
encourage the sand martins to return. 
 
In 2021 GeoSuffok surveyed the common and suggested that clearing this cliff would 
also expose some interested geological features – horizontal layers of sand and 
gravel. These layers can now clearly be seen. 
 

 

 
 

We are very grateful to Suffolk & Essex Coast & Heaths National Landscape for their 
support. 
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